
To: All non-local RPg students 
From: Graduate School 
Cc: Dean (GS) 

Associate Dean (GS) 
Dean of Students 

  GS colleagues 
Date: 21 October 2022 
Subject: Cantonese courses for Non-local RPg students 
  
  
Dear RPg students, 
  
We have listened to your requests for more Cantonese courses to be available to you through 
the EXCELL programme in the Student Affairs Office. The Graduate School has 
communicated with the Director of SAO to request an increase in the number of Cantonese 
courses that will be available to English-speaking students. We are pleased to inform you that 
there will be more Cantonese courses on offer to you from semester 2 of 2022/23 onwards. 
We hope that as many of you as possible will take advantage of this increased offering and 
will register for these courses. 
  
The Graduate School will always listen to your views and take action when necessary. Please 
continue to join us at our upcoming gatherings and let us hear your views! 
  
Best wishes, 
Graduate School 
 


